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to TAKE ACTION!

SEND A MESSAGE TO

GOVERNOR HOCHUL TODAY!
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Biomarker testing is an important step for accessing precision medicine, including

targeted therapies that can lead to improved survivorship and better quality of life

for cancer patients. We led a successful campaign and passed legislation to expand

access to this important testing with huge, bipartisan support! 

However, we are not there yet. There is one more step to make biomarker testing a

reality for more New York patients: the Governor’s signature. 
 
Please send a message to Governor Hochul today and implore her to sign this bill

the minute it hits her desk! New Yorkers are depending on her to act to help more

patients get the right treatment at the right time. 

Or click here https://bit.ly/42DngXM
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Here is what to say when you call:

"My name is INSERT YOUR NAME I am calling from  INSERT CITY/TOWN
NAME to express my strong support for S.1196A/A.1673A which would
improve access to biomarker testing in New York. This bill passed
with overwhelming bipartisan support and will help save lives. Please
sign the bill into law and reject any efforts to weaken it."

Call 518-474-8390, 
then press 2 to speak 

with someone. 
You will likely be put on a brief hold. 

Don't hang up. Please be patient.
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